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David Barthelmy

From: Chris Wright [wrightsr@ipa.net]
Sent: Monday, February 04, 2013 9:26 AM
To: webmineral@gmail.com
Subject: Specimens from Tucson 2013
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Welcome to Wrights Rock Shop 
  

 

 I created the Tucson 2013 Gallery with 
linarite, Greece, ruby/sapphire, hematite 
roses, hydroxyyl herderite, fluorite, 
lollongite with quartz, rhodonite, smoky 
quartz, dravite in dolomite, fluorapatite, 
green topaz, cubanite and pyrrhotite, 
 fluorite with red quartz, augelite, 
chrysoberyl and others on 2/4/13.  

Many of the specimens in this gallery are 
from the Luiz Menezes Collection. Luiz 
Menezes is a mining engineer, collector 
and mineral dealer. He began his career 
as a mining engineer for Serrena S.A. de 
Minercao and worked his way to being the 
director  for the development and 
production division. In 1988, he left the 
mining profession and became a full time 
mineral dealer. He has either found or 
aided in the discovery eight new species 
including menezesite, which is named for 
him, and has brought thousands of very 
fine minerals to the specimen collector . 
From the thousands of specimens that he 
sold, Luiz selected only the signicant 
and/or most aesthetic specimens for his 
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collection. 

Please mention that you are a member of 
Wright's Mineral News for your 10% 
discount. 
 
Chris 
Update 
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